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Hiawatha City Commission approves IT bid
(KNZA)--The Hiawatha City Commission has approved a bid from a Sabetha
company to provide IT services for the next three years.

On the recommendation of City Administrator Mike Nichols, the Commission
Monday evening awarded the bid to Bachelor Controls, its current provider, in
the amount of $8,400 annually.

The Commission also accepted a bid from the company in the amount of $3,872
for a server.

Bids were received from three companies.

In other business, the Commission approved the re-appointment of Jim Reigle,
John Sheeran and Michael Koerperich to the city's Airport Board for three-year
terms.

The Commission also approved the re-appointment of Nick Haedt to the city's
Tree Board for a three-year term.

In addition, the Commission approved writing off $1,540 in uncollectable utility
debt.
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